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Fairfield House Residential Home 

 

02/06/10  

 

Dear Rachel 

 

I am sorry this has taken me a while to send but the feedback for the dramatherapy has been 

really good.  

 

 

Client Feedback 

Mrs A has said that although she was not able to attend them all she thoroughly enjoyed those 

she did come to. She has said it helped her to settle into her new home and enabled her to 

become firm friends with Mrs B who also attended.  

 

Mrs B has admitted that the therapy has helped her to manage her anxiety in much better 

ways. She feels calmer and is more positive in general.  

 

Mrs C also enjoyed the sessions and has said she will miss them.  

 

 

Staff Feedback 

From our angle, we have noticed a definite improvement in Mrs B, she is certainly less needy 

and her daughter feels she is less demanding of her too, so success!  

 

Mrs C is difficult to gage as she was quite new, so we are not sure what impact this has had 

but she seems very settled and is not anxious about anything.  

 

Mrs A has also benefited, due to her young years she often feels depressed about being in a 

care home but your visits have given her a lot of pleasure. 

  

 

I hope we will see you again over the winter months, keep in touch 

  

Best Wishes,  

 

Alison Parry 

Manger  

 

Fairfield House Residential Home, 

115 Banbury Road, 

Oxford, 

OX2 6LA 

 


